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December 7, 2018 
 
Missouri Department of Insurance 
Harry S. Truman Office BLDG 
301 W High St. Ste. 530 
Jefferson City, MO 65101 
 
Attention:   Ms. Chlora Lindley-Myers 
Re:  Request for No-Action Letter 
 
Dear Director Lindley-Myers: 
 
Nationwide Insurance Company respectfully requests a “no-action letter” pursuant to RSMo. §374.018. 
Specifically, the Company requests that the Department allow AMCO Insurance Company and 
Nationwide Insurance Company of America to extend its transition plan until January 1, 2020, for transfer 
policies originally written on or after February 1, 2015 and prior to November 1, 2016.   
 
Thank you for your review of our request.  Please feel free to contact me at (515) 508-2440 with any 
questions.  You can also reach me via e-mail at smitht46@nationwide.com.   
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Travis Smith, API, AINS 
Consultant, Filings 


